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          CAPS, PATCHES, and SHIRTS 
 

 
            

 
 

            ATTA-BOY AWARD 
 

 

The club ball caps are in and ready for 
purchase. Ball caps (with patch sewn on) sell 
for $15.00 each. Patches are $5.00 each. See 
Bill Disney if you are interested in making a 
purchase. The shirts that have been ordered 
from “BLING BY DESIGN” will be in a little 
later. 
   Or 
You can go to ZAZZLE.com and order one of 
their shirts.  See Bob Denton for details. 
 
Thanks to Jack Shafer, Bob Denton and  
Mike Hinkle for making this happen. 

Catalina Radio Control Modelers 
Hereby acknowledges that 

JEROME WOZNIAK 
Is granted the title of 

“Instructor Extraordinaire” 
We appreciate the extra time and effort 
you take with each and every student. 
Thank you Jerry for your outstanding 

contribution. 
 
 

Dave Starr 
David Starr, President CRCM 

September 12, 2020 



 

 

  
                                   Bill Temple      
 

                                                                          

               

 

                  Bill Evans and his CARDEN 126                                            Bill Evans and Bill Evans  
 
 

 

TUCSON EVENTS:      
Tucson Radio Control Club (TRCC) will be holding the “Cactus Classic” IMAC 
competion on October 9th through October 11th.   
 
CLUB MEETING:   
Our next CRCM general meeting will be held on Saturday, October 10th, at 9:00 am.     
See you then.  Be SAFE!                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Bill Temple came by the field to tell 
everyone hello. He said he is feeling 
much better now.  
He must be feeling pretty good 
because he wouldn’t stop smiling.  
(What a Joker). 
 
It was really good to see you Bill. 
 
 


